
Best Regards,
Mr. Chad Cunningham
Opelika Middle School 
Pathfinders Team
Civics & Geography Teacher

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: <admin@createconsort.org>
Date: Tue, Aug 16, 2022 at 9:53 PM
Subject: CREATE Proposal Notification
To: <chad.cunningham@opelikaschools.org>

Chad, glad you asked about proposal reviews. Yours must’ve gotten stuck in cyber world in our admin email outbox. Sorry!
It is below.

Corrie Rebecca Klinger, Ph.D.

CREATE President

 

August 15, 2022

Dear Chad Cunningham,

We are pleased to inform you that your proposal “Community History Projects as a Tool to Expand Middle Students' Sense
of Community & Belonging” has been accepted for presentation at the 30th Annual CREATE Conference in Asheville,
North Carolina, on October 10-11, 2022. Please forward this email to your co-presenter(s), if applicable.

The doctoral student poster session is an excellent way for early career researchers to present at CREATE and receive
feedback from consortium members. CREATE is the place where you can talk directly to leading scholars. Often our
Millman Award Recipients peruse the doctoral student poster sessions offering feedback. 


